July 25, 2018

Green Township Board of Education 69 Mackerley Road Greendell, NJ 07839

Dear John, Jen, and the members of the Board of Education,

I am writing to thank you for all of your support over the past seven years and to inform you that I will be resigning my position at Green. I have accepted a position as Library Media Specialist at Madison Junior School, which will allow me to work at the school I graduated from and the school where my daughter will attend.

I have learned so much and had so many chances to grow professionally during my time at Green, and I have loved being part of this vibrant community. I will miss all of you, but I am excited at the new opportunity this will present for me and my family.

Thank you again!

Haren EBOS

Sincerely,

Karen Bessin

